
From: Rob Edmunds [mailto:redmunds@trimarkproperties.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 3:06 PM 
To: Eddleton, Forrest K; Calderon, Lawrence D. 

Subject: Re: Attached Image 

 

Forrest and Lawrence, 

Unfortunately, I won't be able to attend the meeting tonight. I was really hoping to make it, as it 

will likely be my last, but something has come up. I have had a great time serving on the board 

and I appreciate all your help. Do I need to do anything to resign (if you recall l, I'm moving out 

of the city limits)?  

 

Best Regards, 

Rob Edmunds 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

mailto:redmunds@trimarkproperties.com

